
Covid-19
LEOMINSTER PUBLIC LIBRARY 

CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

Please DO NOT return Library materials, keep
them at home until further notice. 

All late fees will be waived during this time and
due dates will be extended. 

Check our website, Facebook, and Instagram 
for up-to-date information. 

 

Please email 
leomref@leominster-ma.gov 

or smurphy@leominster-ma.gov 
if you have any questions.


